
Notice of BIN Sponsorship Website Launch 

I appreciate your visiting the website of LIFE CARD's BIN Sponsorship. We are 

pleased to announce that we have launched our website to let everyone outside 

of Japan know about LIFE CARD's BIN sponsorship business. We will continue 

to enhance the content of the website so that it can be viewed more clearly and 

deeply to understand. 

If you are interested in BIN sponsorship, please feel free to get in touch with us 

through the "Contact us" page. 

Sincerely 

July 3, 2023 

LIFE CARD CO., LTD 


